RED SWASTIKA SCHOOL ENGLISH LANGUAGE END-OF-YEAR EXAMINATION - 2005

Name:	()	Marks:	-	_/ 60	
Class: Pr 1 /			Date:	24 - 10) - 200!	5
Duration: 1 h 10 min		Parent's	Signature:		_	_
Section A: Vocabulary (10 m Choose the correct answer a		ta ite num	her in the	hracke	te	
provided.		ie iis nun	DEI III IIIE	DI UCRE	<u>13</u>	
1.	∃ I li	-	ny kite on a			-
		cloudy windy				
		sunny rainy		(,)
2. C 5 1 2 3	The	e	to		bout th	ie
4 5 6 7 8 9 10		poster chart				
18 19 20 21 22 23 24 25 26 21 28	3)	calendar magazine			()

3) sheep

4) pony

7.		Susan is not feeling we takes her to see a		
		1) nurse		
	Y'\$'Y	2) vet		
	FIE	3) dentist	-	
		4) doctor	()
8.		Mrs Lim gave Mary a n	ew silk ner birthday.	
		1) blouse		
		2) coat		
		3) vest		
		4) t-shirt	()
9.		Jane keeps her station	nery in a	
	The mark of the	1) wallet		
	The state of the s	2) pencil box		
		3) book		
		4) bag	()
10.		Siti and Zareena are _		
		They live near each ot	her.	
		1) friends		
		2) classmates		
	7 4 4 7 7 7	3) sisters		
		4) neighbours	(١

Section B: Grammar (10 marks)

Choose the correct answer and write its number in the brackets provided.

11.	Irene and Amy	_ my si	sters.				
	(1) is	(2)	was				
	(3) are	(4)	were ·		(·)	
12.	Sally is sitting	Mr ar	nd Mrs Tan	at the dinn	er to	ıble.	
	(1) under	(2)	between				
	(3) above	(4)	next		()	
13.	does Mr Johns	on wo	rk? He worl	ks in a bank	ζ.		
	(1) What	(2)	Why				
	(3) Who	(4)	Where		()	
14.	Look at monk tree to tree.	eys o	ver there!	They are	swing	ging fr	om
	(1) this	(2)	those				
	(3) that	(4)	these		()	
15.	The books are on the tall Primary 1/5.	ble		belong to	the	púpils	of
	(1) It	(2)	.We				
	(3) They	(4)	He		()	

16.	This basket of fruits the supermarket.	to me. I have j	ust bought it from
	(1) belongs	(2) belonged	
	(3) belong	(4) belonging	(' ')
17.	Mrs Thomson puts	sugar into her coff	^z ee.
	(1) much	(2) a	
	(3) an	(4) some	() .
18.	Joseph a bi	rthday card for his moth	ner yesterday. She
	(1) make	(2) made	
	(3) makes	(4) making	()
19.	Jenny loves to buy both o	apples orange	. .
	(1) then	(2) and	
	(3) before	(4) or	()
20.	You can play with	toy cars. I can share	e them with you.
	(1) my	(2) your	
	(3) their	(4) our	(')

Section C: Vocabulary (5 marks) Fill in the blanks with the correct answer provided in the box.

USE EACH WORD ONCE ONLY.

2	garden	doctor	-months	-sunny	-einema
	-vet-	-supermarket	days	rainy	playground
21.	Mrs Ho g	goes to the r.		to buy so	me fresh milk
22.	The		looks after	the sick anim	als.
23.		re twelve December is the		in a year. J	anuary is the
24.		e bright sunshine.	_days, we go	to the beach	for a picnic
25.	Tim and	Ali went for a show	w at the		

Section D: Punctuation Cloze (5 marks)

Fill in each circle with a full stop, commanor question mark. The underlined words are not punctuated correctly. Write its correct form in the box given.

Y
•
0



Section E: Picture Vocabulary Cloze (5 marks) Look at the pictures and fill in each blank with a suitable word.

Early in the (31) Mrs Wong
walks to the market. She carries a big (32)
The stallholders have just set up their stalls. The floor is clean and dry.
There are not many customers. Mrs Wong likes to go to the market at
this time as it is not so crowded. First she goes to the greengrocer who
sells (33)
Next, she goes to the (34) He
weighs some meat for her and puts them in a plastic bag. Then, she goes
to the fruit stall to buy some (35) before
she goes home.

Section F: Grammar Cloze (5 marks)

Circle the correct answer in the brackets.

Floyd really wanted to learn how to 36. (flight, flies, fly) but he was very scared. His friends, George and Johnny, never stopped cheering him on. However, no matter how hard he flapped his wings, he just could not stay in the air. He felt he was 37. (to, too two) weak.

Suddenly, George had an idea. "I'll throw you up in the air and when I let go, you must flap 38. (his, their, your) wings as fast as you can," he suggested. Floyd agreed to try the plan.

The moment Floyd was 39. (in, above, on) the air, he began to push his wings up and down as fast as he could. Soon, he 40. (feel, felt feels) himself flying higher and higher! He did it!



<u>Section G: Comprehension Cloze Passage (5 marks)</u> <u>Fill in each blank with a suitable word.</u>

Jimmy and his brother, Sammy, are excited. Their parents are taking them to the zoo.

At the zoo, the two boys walk around to see the (41)_____. All the animals are kept in enclosures. There are animals such as elephants, tigers, bears and giraffes. They love to see the monkeys most of all. These animals are very playful. They love to (42) from tree to tree. There are (43) visitors at the zoo because it is a public holiday. Some of them take their cameras along with them. They take (44)_____ of their favourite animals. After that, they watch the animal show. They (45)_____ the show very much.

Section H: Word Order (5 marks)

_\^^

Rearrange the words to form a sentence or a question.

Begin each sentence with a capital letter and end it with a full stop or a question mark.

ì

46.	<u>is</u> 9	old y	<u>ears</u> <u>N</u>	<u>ly e</u>	<u>lder</u>	<u>nine</u>	brother
		:					. ·
47.	on land	<u>is</u>	<u>animal</u>	the fo	stest	The c	cheetah
48.	<u>in</u>	month	Which	bir	thday	<u>is</u>	Jane's
					· 		
49.	<u>carrots</u>	<u>sells</u>	greenq	<u>rocer</u>	<u>The</u>	poto	atoes and
						<u>.</u>	
50.	roar of	<u>I</u> th	e <u>hear</u>	<u>on</u>	thu	<u>inder</u>	rainy days

Section I: Comprehension (10 marks) Read the passage carefully and answer the questions which follow.

There was once a lion who was too lazy to hunt for his food He pretended to be very sick and announced to all the animals that he was going to die soon

"Please," he said, "come visit me in my cave and bid me goodbye."

The lion looked so weak and helpless that the animals felt sorry for him. One by one, the visitors came. One by one, the lion ate them up!

When the fox arrived to pay his last respects, he stopped in front of the entrance of the cave and looked closely at the ground.

"Come in quickly. I am dying!" cried the sly lion, impatiently.

"No," said the fox, who was equally clever, "You'll not have me for a visitor, though you moan and pout. While I see many footprints of animals going into your cave, I don't see any footprints of animals leaving the

51.	Why did the lion not hunt for his food?
-	
	How did the lion trick the animals to his cave?
53.	Why did the animals visit the lion?
54.	What happened to the animals who visited the lion?
55.	Why was the fox not tricked by the lion?

*** END OF PAPER ***

*** Please check your paper carefully! ***

Red Swastika Primary School

Primary 1 English SA2 Exam (2005)

Answer Sheets

QI	Q2	Q3	Q4	Q5			
2	3	4	1	2			
Q6	Q7	Q8	Q9	Q10			
3	4	1	2	4			
Q11	Q12	Q13	Q14	Q15			
3	2	4	2	3			
Q16	Q17	Q18	Q19	Q20			
1	4	_2	2	1			
Q21	Q22	Q23	Q24	Q25			
supermarket	vet	months	sunny	cine ma			
Q26	Q27	Q28	Q29	Q30			
!	The	?		Seriphos			
Q31	Q32	Q33	Q34	Q35			
morning	basket	vegetables	butcher	mangoes			
Q36	Q37	Q38	Q39	Q40			
fly	too	уонг	in	feel			
Q41	Q42	Q43	Q44	Q45			
animals	swing	many	photographs	like			

- 46. My elder brother is nine years old.
- 47. The cheetah is the fastest animal on land.
- 48. Which month is Jane's birthday in?
- 49. The greengrocer sells carrot and potatoes.
- 50. I hear the roar of thunder on rainy rain.
- 51. The lion was too lazy to hunt for his food.
- 52. The lion pretended to be sick and told the animals that he would die soon.
- 53. They felt sorry for him.
- 54. They died.
- 55. The fox knew that the lion ate the animals.